VISITOR RESTRICTION

The hospital is restricting visitors to prevent the
spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19).

Only those who are asked by the hospital to
come for patient support (eq. bringing clothes
for the patient and the like) are allowed to visit.

Also, please observe the following when you visit:

® Limit yourself to 1-2 persons at a time and
make your visit short.

® Children under aged 15 are not allowed to
Vvisit.

® Refrain from visiting if you have a fever of
37 °C or higher, cold symptoms or digestive
symptoms such as diarrhea, vomiting, etc.

® Make sure to wear a mask, use a tissue when
you cough or sneeze and maintain proper
hand hygiene like washing your hands often.

If you have a special reason to visit, please
consult a hospital staff.
We thank you for your understanding.

Rinku General Medical Center
Hospital Director



